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 PUBLIC NOTICE DATE:     April 26, 2021 

  
REFERENCE NUMBERS:  POA-1993-00010-M4 

 POA-1993-00011-M4 
 POA-1993-00012-M4 
 

REGIONAL GENERAL PERMITS:  
POA-1993-00010-M4, Residential Development, 

POA-1993-00011-M4, Linear Infrastructure Development, and 
POA-1993-00012-M4, Commercial, Institutional and Community Development 

 
The United States (U.S.) Army Corps of Engineers (Corps), Alaska District, in accordance with 
regulations pursuant to Section 404 of the Clean Water Act (Public Law 95-217, 33 U.S.C. 
1344 et. Seq.) has elected not to reissue the above listed Regional General Permits (RGPs) 
after internal review, and careful consideration of their use and effectiveness.  These RGPs 
expire on April 30, 2021. 
 
Individuals who may wish to develop wetlands within the Municipality of Anchorage (MOA) 
should contact the Corps directly to determine permitting requirements.  Information about the 
Regulatory program is available at:  www.poa.usace.army.mil/Missions/Regulatory/.  
 
Any questions or requests for additional information should be directed to 
regpagemaster@usace.army.mil, (907) 753-2712, toll-free from within Alaska at 
(800)-478-2712. 
 
 

District Commander 
U.S. Army, Corps of Engineers 
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